
 
 

Vacation Bible School 
June 13-17, 2022 

 

VBS is coming back to Camden! After two years off we are excited 
and ready to sing songs, play group games, listen to Bible stories, 
memorize Bible verses, make fun crafts, eat delicious snacks and 
bring our offerings to give to a Christian ministry!  
 

We will begin with a VBS kickoff service on Sunday night, June 
12th at 6 PM. During this service we will introduce the theme for 
the week, get a visit from our puppet friends and learn about the 
ministry we will be giving to (Operation Christmas Child).  
Afterwards we will enjoy refreshments together. 
 

The last day of VBS will conclude with some fun activities for the 
kids. The parents are invited to join us for the last hour of VBS on 
Friday to enjoy food and watch their kids run, jump, climb and 
skip. One of our goals is to return your children to you happy and 
tired.  
 

9 AM – 12 PM – Monday – Thursday 
9 AM – 12:30 PM – Friday 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 Come One, Come All 

Our desire is to have both the children of families from Camden 
Baptist Church and those from the community attend VBS. The 
Gospel of Jesus Christ will be shared clearly in an age appropriate 
way. Children will be given an opportunity to respond to God’s 
message of salvation. This will be done without undue pressure or 
manipulation techniques. Those who already know Jesus Christ as 
their Savior will learn more about the Gospel itself and the Bible as 
a whole.  
 

Volunteers Needed! 
While there has already been a number of people volunteer to help 
staff VBS this year, more volunteers are needed. If you would like 
to help in any way please see Spencer or Dawn Reid our VBS 
directors. They will find a place for you to serve! We still need 
teacher assistants, nursery workers (for the children of our VBS 
staff), helpers for games, snacks, crafts, etc. Anyone working in our 
children’s ministry needs to be a member of Camden Baptist 
Church and have completed the training offered by “Protect My 
Ministry”. Inquire at the church office for more information.  
 

Donations Accepted 
Since this is a “grand reopening” of VBS at Camden we are wanting 
to do some special things for the children this year to really make 
it fun and memorable. We have a budget, which will provide for all 
the essentials such as teaching materials, decorations, etc. If you 
would like to donate to help us with some of the “extras”, you may 
designate your gift to “VBS” and place it in the weekly offering 
anytime between now and the start of VBS.  

 


